
 

WELCOME TO FOBS 150 CLUB 
(1 January 2020) 

 
Welcome to FOBS 150 CLUB - a great way to support our fund-raising whilst having the chance                 
of winning a prize for yourself! FOBS are currently supporting the refurbishment of the new               
library. 
 
From 1 January 2020, the FOBS 150 CLUB will make a draw twice a year. This means that                  
there will be two annual opportunities to win a prize. The draw will take place at Speech Day                  
and Quiz Night. 
 
If you would like to join, you just need to complete a membership form and set up a Standing                   
Order/Direct Debit/Payment with your bank. 
 
One unit (number) in the FOBS 150 CLUB cost £2.00 per month (£24.00 annually). You can                
buy more than one number, ​but no more than five numbers​. Payment can be made by                
Standing Order, Direct Debit or cheque (one payment annually for the number of units              
purchased on the 1st January each year, starting 1 January 2020). 
 
Units will be allocated by the FOBS 150 CLUB administrator. Units will be allocated on a first                 
come, first serve basis.  All participants must be over 16. 
 
If you win, a cheque will be posted to your home address and the name of the winner will be                    
published in the school newsletter. ​Please ensure you keep the school updated with any              
change of address​. 
 
The prize money will total 50% of the membership fees per year. The remaining 50% will go to                  
the school to help fund equipment, resources and opportunities for pupils. The prize money will               
be split evenly over the two annual draws. 
 
Any queries, please contact Sarah Wright by email at ​fobs@bethanyschool.org.uk​. 
 

Please return the enclosed membership form to the School Office, marked for the 
attention of FOBS, together with your cheque (​if appropriate​).  Alternatively, please e-mail 

your completed form/s to the above email address. 
 

THE MORE MEMBERS THE BIGGER THE PRIZE TOTAL 
 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT AND GOOD LUCK: 
YOU COULD BE OUR NEXT WINNER! 
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